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THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD




Spring into
Ireland

BERS T AID®

Adult Mental Health First Aid Education Program
Wednesday, February 3rd - Ipm-5pm (virtual)

Brian Evers, from the Albany Diocesan Office of Safe Environment
will be offering a virtual Mental Health First Aid education program
for older adults and those dealing with later life issues. This program
introduces participants to risk factors and warning signs of mental
health problems, builds an understanding of their impact and
overviews appropriate supports.

To request a registration form: email, call or write, Safe Environment
Office safeenv@rcda.org, 518-453-6635, or mail: Safe Environment
Office, 40 North Main Ave, Albany NY 12203. There is a cost of $35.
Registration deadline Friday, January 22nd. All faith traditions are
welcomed.

KEEP IN TOUCH

Website:  www.stambroselatham.com
Facebook: @stambrosechurch

Email: salatham@rcda.org

Are you receiving text and email
notifications from St. Ambrose? Text the
word ambrose to 84576 to opt in.

IF YOU WANT TO
STAY UPDATED,
BUT DON'T HAVE A &
COMPUTER OR
INTERNET ACCESS,
GIVE US A CALL
AND WE CAN GET
YOU ON OUR
PHONE TREE

518-785-1351

THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD

L

"Cémé Across the
Sea to lreland
with us! =

* Our April “Spring into Ireland” trip is now
scheduled for April 25 - May 6, 2021, and we
have space available for you!

Our 10 night vacation will take us across
Ireland, beginning and ending in Dublin.
Limited space is now available.

re details and pricing info, please

., Eucharistic Adoration

Wednesdays
11:00 AM to 2:00 PM
in Church

Masks must be worn at all times.
Social distancing is required.

OFFICE HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9:00 am—4:00
pm
Sunday Before & After 9:00 am Mass

YOUTH MINISTRY

High School
Ministry

Sunday Nights!

6:30-8:00PM

REGISTER ONLINE:
STAMBROSELAHTAM.COM/HSREG

Sessions are temporarily remote
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ScHooL UPDATE

Our Second Grade is
Second to NONE!

It has been a wonderful few months in second
grade. The students are working hard and
having fun learning. Second grade is an
important time for expanding our learning of
addition and subtraction. This is the year we
learn how to add and subtract double and triple
digits. We have been finding many fun ways to
practice our facts. We have used manipulatives,
whiteboards, games, and sometimes play Scoot
around the classroom to answer questions. It’s
a great way to get us up and moving.

This year we have been focusing on spreading
kindness. We learned about World Kindness
Day from our Catapult Learning teacher. Since
then the students have been working hard to
spread kindness around the school. They left
kind notes for staff members, made decorations
for special area teachers, colored Advent
pictures for Church staff, and made cards for
Mrs. Spera and others. They have also worked
to show kindness to our school by fundraising
during Race For Education and dress down
days.

The students have had so many wonderful
experiences this year. They got to have Mrs.
Spera do morning announcements from our
classroom, got a visit from the ice cream truck
in the snow, filmed a song and story time for the
Christmas video, and received a blessing at
mass in preparation for our First

Communion. St. Ambrose is such a wonderful
school community and second grade is looking
forward to what a new year will bring to it.

FOLLOW OUR SCHOOL ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: @stambroseschoollatham
Instagram: @st.ambrose.latham

518-785-6453
Website: www.stambroselatham.org
Lily Spera, Principal
Kelly Sano, Secretary
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eking members for ourn
inistry leadership tea

Reach out to Robyn
robyn.spateholts@rcda.org f
518-785-1351 x 303

&

MASS INTENTIONS

Please remember these people
(living and deceased) in prayer this

week:

Catherine Karpiak
Frances M. Spychalski
Juan A. Turro, Jr.

Judy Hart
Sister Marie Joseph Cokely, CSJ
The Grenchus Family
Rosemary Bell
Patrick Coultry
Rose Vecchione
Phyllis Hahn
Rose Emma Bonneville
Daniel W. Grady Sr.
Michael D. Grady
Brandon Scott Regn
Joseph Birrell
R. Carey
James and Jane (Alice) Cummings
Mary J. Anderson
Matilda Gallo

St Ambrose, Pray for us.

FR. BRIAN KELLY, PASTOR

OFFERTORY
Current Year Previous Year
12/27/2020: 12/29/2019:
$24,887.50 $25,299.09

PLEASE NOTE:
This year’s total includes the Christmas
collection

- peaples dorol” Spring 2021
bury your Confirmation
Talenls, Program

fha g
Gool hasgiven L ekl

Confirmation. Preparation this year
will be a new 6 week course tha Y
take place over the course of Lent’
2021. Students must be a

HAILEY’S CORNER

It can be a DOG
EAT DOG world
sometimes. Take
it from ME and
break the cycle:
respond with

kindness even if
you didn’t receive
it. GRACE is my
middle name,

afterall!J



